Press Releases: Deputy Secretary
Sullivan’s Meeting With Georgian
Foreign Minister David Zalkaliani

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
July 25, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met today with Georgian Minister
of Foreign Affairs David Zalkaliani on the sidelines of the International
Religious Freedom Ministerial, at the Department of State in Washington, DC.
During the meeting, Deputy Secretary Sullivan thanked Georgia for its
contribution to NATO’s Resolute Support Mission in Afghanistan and reinforced
U.S. support for Georgia’s sovereignty, independence, and territorial
integrity. The two leaders discussed outcomes of the NATO Summit and ongoing
judicial and economic reforms in Georgia.
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